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Installation of electricity cables in Eversholt Street and Doric Way 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

UK Power Networks run and operate the electricity network delivering power in London, the 

Southeast and East of England. We will shortly be starting a project in your area, to reinforce the 

network for future growth. 

 

Our works will start on 7th May 2024 at Eversholt Street between Lancing St and Doric Way and 

will continue until 10th May 24 . Doric Way will be closed from the 10th May 24 until Sunday 12th 

May 24. On behalf of HS2, we will be excavating short trenches to lay pipework (ducts), then 

returning to open excavations at intervals along the route to pull through and connect the cables.  

These works are in collaboration with Thames Water to minimise disruption in the future. 

 

Our working hours will be from 8am to 6pm Monday to Friday. Some weekend working may be 

required, these works will comply with the London Borough of Camden’s restrictions. 

There will be some noise from the digging activities during these works, and you will see members 

of our teams working in the public highway behind safety barriers.  

Access to properties on Eversholt St will be maintained at all times through side roads. 

There will be no change to collection days for local refuse services, with access for these vehicles 

permitted throughout the work.   

 

This work will not have any impact on your electricity supply.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make every effort to 

keep the impact in your area to a minimum. Should you have any mobility issues or specific access 

needs or you would like any more information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer care 

team on 0800 028 4587 or care@ukpowernetworks.co.uk. 

 

You can find out more about the work we are carrying out at https://www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-

area/local-community-webpages/hs2-in-camden/.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Golda McNamee,  
UK Power Networks I EDISON Alliance I Capital Programme 
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